
 
  
 
 
 
September 22, 2015 
 
 
 
The Honorable Commissioners Ackerman, Bloom and Savage 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3612 
 
Attn:  Joan Grindeland 
 
 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
Attached for electronic filing is Advice No. OR15-08 for United Telephone Company of the Northwest, 
PUC OR No. 4.  This filing is submitted with a September 22, 2015 issue date and a proposed effective 
date of September 23, 2015.    
  
The following revisions are included in this filing:    
Section 5 Third Revised Page 19 

 
Pursuant to United Telephone Company of the Northwest’s d/b/a CenturyLink Price Plan under ORS 
759.255, the Company is filing notice of the following revision. 
 
This filing seeks to move Home Phone II from Tariff No. 4 to its Price List No. 102.  On August 12, 2015, 
CenturyLink filed a petition (Docket No. UD 25) to price list the Home Phone II bundle.  At its Public 
Meeting on September 8, 2015, the Public Utility Commission of Oregon adopted Staff’s recommendation 
to allow CenturyLink to move the service to the Price List.  CenturyLink makes this filing to become 
effective September 23, 2015. 
 
If you have questions or need additional information regarding this filing, please contact me at the number 
below. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Phil Grate, CenturyLink 
 
 
OR 15-13 PL 
 

Dawn Salaver 
1801 California Street, 10

th
 Floor 

Denver, CO 80202 
Tel:  303-992-5835 
Dawn.Salaver@CenturyLink.com 

mailto:Dawn.Salaver@CenturyLink.com


 

 

UNITED TELEPHONE COMPANY OF THE NORTHWEST  
D/B/A CENTURYLINK Section 5 
PUC OR No. 4 Third Revised Page 19 
 Cancels Second Revised Page 19 

 
EXCHANGE SERVICES 

 
Solutions Packages - Residence (Cont'd) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(D)  Material has been moved to the Price List. 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 (D) 
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